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Chair’s Report of the Subcommittee of the Committee of  

Permanent Representatives 

 

 

1. Since the 158th meeting of Committee of Permanent Representatives, held on 26 May 

2022, there have been 4 meetings of the CPR subcommittee. 

 

2. At the subcommittee meeting held on 16 June 2022, the Committee considered a 

briefing on the implementation of UNEA resolution 5/3 entitled "Future of the Global 

Environment Outlook”, a briefing on the 2022 United Nations Ocean Conference, and 

a briefing on the preparations for the 4th Open-ended working group on the post 

global biodiversity framework. 

 

3. At the subcommittee meeting held on 7 July 2022, the Committee considered an 

update on the implementation of UNEA resolution 5/8 entitled “Science-policy panel 

to contribute further to the sound management of chemicals and waste and to prevent 

pollution”, an update on the implementation of UNEA resolution 5/14 entitled “End 

plastic pollution: towards an international legally binding instrument”, as well as a 

briefing on the implementation and mainstreaming of the UNDP-UNEP Poverty and 

Environment Action Programme, and a briefing on the Day of Clean Air for Blue 

Skies, 7 September 2022.  
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4. At the subcommittee meeting held on 14 July 2022, the Committee considered a 

briefing on the UNEP Programme Performance Report – 2020-2021 as well as a 

briefing on the outcomes of the Stockholm+50 international meeting. 

 

5. At the subcommittee meeting held on 22 September 2022, the Committee considered 

a briefing on a Global Strategy for Sustainable Consumption and Production, received 

an update on the implementation of UNEA resolution 5/11 on "Enhancing circular 

economy as a contribution to achieving sustainable consumption and production”, and 

heard a briefing from the Secretariat on the UNEP Inclusive Wealth Report 2022.  
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